
Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE,  
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine, now in production, is part 
of Victoria’s 100-per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kilometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within  
the traditional territory of the First Nation of 
Na-Cho Nyak Dun. The property is accessible 
by road year-round and is connected to Yukon 
Energy Corp’s electrical grid. The mine will be  
a significant contributor to Yukon employing 
350 to 400 people. 

ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

THANK YOU 

A LOT HAS TAKEN PLACE FOR THE VICTORIA GOLD TEAM SINCE WE 
CELEBRATED OUR FIRST GOLD POUR AT THE EAGLE GOLD MINE IN 
SEPTEMBER 2019. Since then, we ramped up mine operations and 
achieved commercial production on schedule this past Canada Day.

This final milestone represented 11 years of hard work and dedication 
by our entire team of employees, many of them Yukoners At Work 
and citizens of the First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun, and our valued 
partners, suppliers and contractors. 

Thank you to everyone involved across the territory for supporting our 
journey to bring the Eagle Gold Mine to reality. 

On February 19, 2020, Victoria Gold graduated to the Toronto Stock 
Exchange (TSX) and our stock symbol changed to VGCX; opening up 
the company to a wider investor audience, both domestically and 
internationally. Accordingly, we updated our logo and our website  
to vgcx.com. 

In June, we were delighted to publish a coffee table book; Dublin 
Gulch: A History of the Eagle Gold Mine, written by Yukon author 
laureate Michael Gates. This engaging read is full of local history  
and photographs about the century-long quest to discover the 
motherlode, which led to the Eagle Gold Mine.

Together, we continued to prioritize the health and safety of Yukon 
residents and communities and meet and exceed the guidelines and 
protocols set out by the Yukon Government and the Yukon’s Chief 
Medical Officer of Health. 

We look forward to 2021 and your continued support means the  
world to us. 

From my family to yours, I wish you much health and happiness  
this holiday season and our very best wishes for the New Year.  

Sincerely, 

John, Tara and Klondike Kate Happy holidays from John, Tara and Klondike Kate.


